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Hi Everyone,

As you know Poppy Day is coming up and we would like to create a piece of art
work outside the main entrance to our school to remember and commemorate all
those who died in the world wars. To do this we would like every pupil at Rise
Park to make a poppy from the bottom of a plastic bottle. We are looking at
creating something similar to the photos shown below:

To make a plastic bottle poppy you will need an empty bottle, red and black paint
and some scissors or a knife (please ask a grown up to help you with the cutting
to avoid any slips). There are lots of clips online to show you how to make a
plastic bottle poppy or you can simply just cut the bottom off a plastic bottle,
shape the edges and paint.

We would like every child to complete a poppy and need these to be in school no
later than Friday 18™ November.

We can't wait to see our whole school masterpiece come together.
Thank you for your support
The Art Ambassadors
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